
Irish Water's Statutory 

Response to

South Dublin Planning Authority

Planning Application No. SD22A/0281

Date Lodged with Planning Authority: 21/06/2022

Development:

Location :

We Sitetech Building Products Limited intend to apply for the retention permission at site 514, Greenogue 

Industrial Park Rathcoole, Co Dublin for the First Floor Ancillary Offices measuring 216m2. All other development 

details remain as per granted planning permission Reg. Ref SD05A/0281

Site 514, Greenogue Industrial Estate, Rathcoole, Co. Dublin.



IW Recommendation: No Objection

IW Observations:

Yvonne Harris

Thursday 4 August 2022

Signed on Behalf of Irish Water:

Date:

1  Water  

1.1   Where relevant all development shall be carried out in compliance with Irish Water 

Standards codes and practices. 

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.

2 Foul  

2.1  Where relevant all development shall be carried out in compliance with Irish Water 

Standards codes and practices. 

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.




